From: Magee, Charles H.
Sent: 4/22/2014 2:35:48 PM
To: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

Cc: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov); Mathews, Suman
(suman.mathews@cpuc.ca.gov); Haine, Steven K. (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bec:
Subject: Declined: Fwd: PG&E/SED Discussion of impact of trees on pipeline integrity

Hi Laura,

| will be unable to attend due to other work priorities. Steve and Suman are the main people
on the tree root project.

Chuck
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